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This half term in EYFS, we have had lots of fun learning about plants and animals. We have enjoyed the sunshine and completed

T

some of our learning outdoors.
EYFS Highlights:
We explored different types of vegetables and how they grow and we even re-enacted our story The Gigantic Turnip.

We planted our own sunflower seeds and learnt what plants need to grow- we also wrote a book based on The Gigantic Turnip but

called ours The Gigantic Sunflower.

Our adventure continued outside when we went on a worm hunt, we learnt why worms are important for the environment and came

up with lots of different ways to describe them.
ANIMAL MAN

The Animal man came to visit. The children got to meet different animals and even had the opportunity to hold or stroke them. Some

of them were a little scary! But the children were very brave and had a go at holding the animals.




